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 Term 4, Week 5 Monday, 8th November 
 
CALENDAR – TERM 4 
Week 5 

Mon 8 8am-5pm, Ms Hogan to principals’ meeting 
Tue 9 Y 4: Taste of high school at South Sydney HS 
Wed 10 Miss McLean to Regional PSSA meeting 
 
Week 6 

Wed 17 2pm, Prefect speeches 
Thu 18 Miss Best to Literacy course 
 
Week 7 

Mon 22 Swim school starts (Years 2 and 3) 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The Uniform Shop is open every Wed 2:45 – 3:10pm.  
   
Canteen News. 
We have two new items on the menu this term. 
SARA LEE Lite Bakes - Banana Cake (60g) and Choc 
Vanilla Cake (60g).  Each slice is wrapped individually 
and kept in the freezer.  You must pre-order these in the 
morning, so that we can defrost them in time for either 
recess or lunch.  ONLY $1.50 each. 
  
Our other great item is a new Paddle Pop, 'SOLAR 
BLAST', a great flavour of citrus and cream. ONLY 
$1.20. (Get in quick as we have limited supply!) 
Both of these come under the Amber code.  
 
COLES SPORTS FOR KIDS  

The promotion has closed at supermarkets, but you still 
have until this Wednesday to bring in those last few 
dockets. We will end up having about 16 000 dockets, 
enough to obtain some good sports kits. 
 
PREFECT SPEECHES 

The Year 5 children who would like to nominate 
themselves as prefects will present their address to the 
school at assembly, 2pm, Wednesday, 17

th
 November. 

 
SPEECH DAY 
All members of our community are invited to our 
annual Speech Day, to be held in our assembly hall 
from 9.30 - 11.00am on Friday, 10th December. 
 
UNIFORM REMINDER 

All members of our community are informed on 
enrolment that this school upholds a strong commitment 
to correct school uniform. It is noticeable that during 
Term 4, many children have started wearing incorrect 
items. Uniform must be worn correctly. This means: 

• No necklaces, bracelets, wrist and ankle strings 
or big earrings. 

• Pagewood school hat. 
• Sport shorts only on Fridays. 
• Shoes and sport shoes must be black. 

 
 

SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL 

Information has been distributed to Year 5 students who 
expressed interest in applying. The deadline for lodging 
online applications is Monday, 22

nd
 November. 

 
REMINDERS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Late in Term 3 forms were sent home to update contact 
details. It is most important they be returned as soon as 
possible. 
 
END OF FINANCIAL YEAR 
The school’s end of financial year occurs on 30

th
 

November. Outstanding invoices will be posted home 
next week. It would be appreciated if these could be paid 
before 30

th
 November. French and Band are still owed 

by some families. 
 
SWIMMING SCHEME 
Most families who wish to send their Year 2 or 3 child to 
the Intensive Swimming Scheme have now paid the 
balance, which is due by this Friday. Could any 
outstanding balances ($40) please be sent to school this 
week. 
 
ADVERTISEMENT: FASHION BUSINESS PART TIMER 

This growing fashion business, close to PPS, 
specializing in high-end leather accessories seeks the 
services of a switched on part timer. You will be 
assisting the owners in the day to day operations of the 
business and working on varied projects as they arise.   
 
The ideal candidate will be hard working, have the ability 
to think laterally and be friendly and polite. Flexible 
working hours, a modern work environment and an 
interesting product range are all positives. An attractive 
hourly pay rate will be negotiated with the successful 
applicant. Will suit someone with children in preschool or 
school. 
 
Please contact Justine or Monique P: 9700 0230 
 
CREARTIVE KIDS 

The objective of our children’s art program is to impart 
elementary art knowledge and at the same time develop 
your child’s creativity and self-expression. 
 
CreARTive Kids captures the children’s sense of 
observation and imagination in a fun and inspiring 
environment. The CreARTive art program is divided into: 

• Picasso 1: for 5-7 year olds 
• Picasso 2: for 8 – 12 year olds. 

 
What will children develop at the CreARTive Kids 
Program: 

• Enhanced imagination, creativity and 
observation; 



• Good co-ordination between the eyes, hands 
and brain 

• Increased self-confidence through expression on 
paper. 

The use of vibrant oil pastels excites young minds. Our 
hands-on activities stimulate thoughts, ideas and 
feelings. For more information, contact:  
Polina / Molly (02)93417733    0411 051 738 

Classes are held at Rainbow St Public School, 
Randwick. 
 
We sincerely thank our advertisers for their support of 
our school. The NSW Department of Education and 
Training and Pagewood Public School do not endorse 
these companies or their services and products. 
 
 

 


